
 

STROMSBURG PUBLIC LIBRARY 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
November 3, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 7:28 P.M. by Chairman Beth Sparrow. Present in addition were Board 

Members: Ken Cooper, Jessica Pallas, Amanda Woodruff and Crystal Seydlitz. A copy of the Nebraska Open 

Meetings Law is posted and available for inspection. A notice of the meeting was posted in the Post Office, City of 

Stromsburg Office and the Stromsburg Public Library.  

Library Director Position 

Discussion was held regarding the two candidates interviewed at the October 26th meeting.  A motion was made by 

Woodruff, seconded by Seydlitz to offer the Library Director position to Lauran Ostberg at $16.42 per hour.  Motion 

carried with all “ayes” (Woodruff, Seydlitz, Pallas, Cooper & Sparrow). 

A motion was also made by Cooper, seconded by Woodruff to offer the Library Assistant position to Heather Smith the 

other candidate if she desires.  Motion carried with all “ayes” (Cooper, Woodruff, Pallas, Seydlitz & Sparrow).   

Adjournment  

Meeting was mutually adjourned at 7:46 P.M.  Next regular meeting will be Monday November 21st at 7:00 P.M. 


